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May 19th 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Plans for Year N, R and 1 and Keyworker children from June 1st  

Thank you to everyone who has now got in touch regarding the Parent survey and plans for 

reopening.  

We have worked very hard today putting our plans into action and have a couple more days 

of ‘bubble arranging‘ ahead of us, which will then ensure the teaching bubbles are as sorted 

as they need to be, as will be playground areas, lunch areas and the hall. 

It’s complicated, but we will have it right for the children (and staff) soon! 

If your child is coming to a teaching bubble I will send you some details about where they will 

be taught, who will be teaching them, how your child will come on site tomorrow evening so if 

you have any questions you can then clarify them before Friday ready for after half term and 

the roll out on June 1st. 

Learning at home I also met with some of the staff who have done such a great job preparing 

learning packs since March. I am delighted that the teachers who will be supervising the 

learning packs are really organised already for you for after half term, and I will explain to 

those receiving the packs from June 1st any amendments tomorrow on how the plans then will 

work too. 

On Friday in school 

Mallards Please wear stripes or spots for your Busy Bees and Bugs party if you would like 

to - you might like to do the same if you are learning at home! 

Eagles You will have a Movies and Munchies afternoon slot to thank you for all your hard 

work during ‘Mini TSG’ and you can wear your own clothes on Friday if you would like to. 

(Uniform is fine for either group if children prefer, as we know not everyone likes to dress up 

or wear ‘Mufti’). 

Missing seeing you all, and hoping you are all safe and well, 

Jane Spencer,  

Head teacher 

http://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/

